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13th September 2023  

Our ref: MF/006/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re: Information Evening – Wednesday 27th September 2023 

On Wednesday 27th September 2023 parents and carers are invited to attend an information evening at 

Ambergate Sports College. The evening will provide further information regarding recent changes to the 

school and long-term vision for its development.  

The event will begin at 5:30pm, hosted in the main school hall. Due to the nature of the presentation 

this meeting will not be suitable for pupils within our school to attend. Should you be unable to attend 

the event in person a leaflet, outlining the key discussion points, will be distributed to all families.  

If you wish to attend, please complete the below slip and return to school by Friday 22nd September 

2023. 

 

Matthew Bloodworth-Flatt 

Executive Headteacher 

Please return to Mrs Bennington 

I will/will not be able to attend the presentation on Wednesday 27th September 2023. 

Pupil Name:      Tutor Group:  

Parent/Carer Name: 

We would like ________ seats.  Signed:  
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